



T: 01793 430084
E: admin@thecroft.swindon.sch.uk
www.thecroft.swindon.sch.uk
Principal : Elaine Murphy

15th July 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are very excited to announce that will be running a trip to 'Sevington Victorian School' for Year 2. Due to limited capacity at the school, only one class can visit at a time. The dates for each class are as follows:

2SB: Wednesday 1<sup>st</sup> October 2M: Thursday 2<sup>nd</sup> October

Sevington is a beautifully preserved Victorian school in Wiltshire where the children will experience a Victorian school day and learn all about life in the Victorian era. This trip will support and extend the children's History learning from Term 6. You can find more information by visiting: <a href="https://sevingtonvictorianschool.co.uk/">https://sevingtonvictorianschool.co.uk/</a>

We will travel by coach, leaving school at **9:15am** and returning by **2:45pm**, in time for normal pick-up. We will send a text if we experience any delays.

Your child will need to:

- Arrive at school at the normal time
- Bring a packed lunch and a bottle of water
- Come dressed in Victorian-style clothing to enhance the immersive experience

The cost of this trip is £23.83 per child and covers the coach cost and entry into Sevington School. Payment and consent must be made via ParentPay by Sunday 31st August 2025.

Please note: As a school, we cannot run at a loss, therefore we need to ensure we are financially viable before running any trips, without sufficient funds to support this event we may be unable to proceed and will need to cancel the event in good time.

Consent for your child to attend is collected through the ParentPay payment item. Without this consent, your child will not be able to take part.

If you have any difficulties making payment, please contact the school office as soon as possible so we can discuss options with you.

If you are available to help us on the day of the trip, please let us know by completing this **[FORM]**. As this is an immersive Victorian experience, **parent helpers will also need to come dressed in Victorian-style clothing**.

We will confirm with those selected to help closer to the trip date.

Thank you for your continued support, Year 2 Team

The Croft Primary School | Marlborough Lane | Swindon | SN3 1RA

